
 
 
 

 

 

  

Request for information under the Freedom of Information Act – 2021.869 
Released – 24 June 2021 
 
Thank you for your email dated 16 June 2021 requesting information regarding temporary 
staffing. 
 
Please find detailed below a summary of your original request together with our response. 
 
Original request: 

1. Between January 1st 2021 and 31st May 2021, how many permanent Doctors Vacancies 
have been filled within the Trust by agencies.  

4.25 WTE doctor posts 

2. Please break down the number of permanent roles that have been filled by agencies 
Between January 1st 2021 and 31st May 2021;  E.G. SHO’s, Middle Grade’s, Consultant’s 

1.25 WTE consultants since April 2021 and 3 WTE speciality doctors adult care 

3. Please list the providers you have utilised Between January 1st 2021 and 31st May 2021 
to source permanent vacancies for doctors 

We have not approached agencies to supply for permanent vacancies but have had temporary 
medics from Athona, ID Medical and DRC Locums to provide support as detailed above. 

4. Who is the person responsible for recruiting Permanent Doctors agency requirements 
within your trust?  

The Temporary Staffing Manager liaises with all candidates put forward are selected by 
requesting services based on clinical experience and competencies. 

5. Please list the agencies the trust have used ‘Off Framework’ for permanent vacancies 
Between January 1st 2021 and 31st May 2021.  

No off-framework agencies are used. 


